

FAMILY NIGHT

November 7, 2016

Dear Families of

10th-12th graders,

Please join us for a presentation by the National Technical Institute for the Deaf on Monday, Nov. 7 from 6:00pm – 7:30pm in the CSD Library. Learn more about NTID and their admissions process!

RSVP

Please visit this link to reserve your spot and/or request for Spanish interpreters on or before October 21, 2016.

http://tinyurl.com/NTIDFamilyNight

Questions?

Please contact your Career Counselor

A-K | Vanessa Cristobal vanessa.cristobal@csdeagles.net VP: 510.344.6125

L-Z | Rona Montoya <u>rmontoya@csdf-cde.ca.gov</u> VP: 510.344.6123